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From: Israel, Brian D.
To: Council
Cc: Brady, Pamela
Subject: Letter to the County Council Regarding proposed Ordinance Number AB2019-597 (Moratorium re Unrefined Fossil


Fuel Shipments)
Date: Tuesday, December 03, 2019 9:41:25 AM
Attachments: Ltr. to Whatcom County Council on behalf of BP Cherry Point_12-3-19.pdf


Dear County Council -- Please see the attached letter on behalf of the BP Cherry Point Refinery. 
Please feel free to contact Pam Brady or me if you would like to discuss.
 
Sincerely,
 
Brian
_________________ 
Brian D. Israel 
Arnold & Porter 
601 Massachusetts Ave., NW 
Washington, DC 20001-3743 


Office: +1 202.942.6546 
Mobile: +1 301.717.5876 
brian.israel@arnoldporter.com 
www.arnoldporter.com 


 


This communication may contain information that is legally privileged, confidential or exempt from disclosure. If you are not the intended
recipient, please note that any dissemination, distribution, or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. Anyone who receives
this message in error should notify the sender immediately by telephone or by return e-mail and delete it from his or her computer.
___________________________________________
For more information about Arnold & Porter, click here:
http://www.arnoldporter.com
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